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Board Members are asked to note the following recent policy items which have a bearing on the work of Healthwatch Rutland 

1. Specialised Commissioning 

The government has responded to public consultation " Investing in specialised services"  in June 2015. C:\Users\Jennifer\Documents\Healthwatch\Specialised commissioning\nhse-respns-publictn-17-06-15.pdf
2. Accessible Information
On 24th June 2015 , the new  "accessible Information standard" which Health and Social Care organisations must introduce by law was introduced .The accessible information standard tells organisations how they should ensure that disabled patients/ service users and, where appropriate ,carers and parents , receive information in formats they can understand, and that they receive appropriate support to help them to communicate. https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uk/ukpga/2012/7/section/250
3. The Lampard Enquiry 
This post Savile enquiry requires all volunteers to be DBS checked. Healthwatch Rutland already required all volunteers to be DBS checked so the Lampard requirements are met by us .C:\Users\Jennifer\Documents\Healthwatch\Children\Lampard ( Savile)\KL_lessons_learned_report_FINAL.pdf
4. Electronic Prescription Patient Survey 
The Electronic Prescription Service ( EPS) wishes to test peoples experiences of EPS and the puvblic is encouraged to participate in its survey at  

https://www.survey monkey.com/r/epspatient until 31st July 2015
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